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Meyers, Robert COE ::Et4t; 01- e
From: Meyers, Robert COE

Sent: Friday, June 01, 2007 2:16PM

To: Martinez, Maria MDPR

Subject: RE: ew Employee Question

Ms. Martinez,

If you are merely an officer of the corporation and not working for the corporation, we do not consider this to be a
form of outside employment. If, on the other hand, you do any type of work for your spouse’s corporation, it is
outside employment and it has to be approved. The fact that the corporation is not doing work for Miami-Dade
County is irrelevant.

If you have any additional questions, feel free to contact me at your convenience.

Sincerely,

Robert Meyers, Executive Director
Miami-Dade Commission on Ethics and Public Trust
305 350-0613

From: Martinez, Maria MDPR
Sent: Friday, June 01, 2007 11:16 AM
To: Meyers, Robert COE
Subject: ew Employee Question

Dear Mr. Meyers:

I’m a new employee and I have a questions regarding outside work that needs to be reported and I was told to
refer this question to you:

My husband is a Mechanical Contractor with a Corporation in which I am the President. I do not receive any
money from this corporation and this corporation is not doing work for Dade County. Should I report this, just
because I am in the corporation?

Please advise.

Maria T. Martinez, Administrative Secretary
Miami-Dade Park & Recreation Department
Office of Strategic Business Planning and Performance Review Division
275 NW 2nd Street, Miami, Fl 33128
305 755-7984 - Office
305 755-5466 - Fax
www.miamidade.gov/parks
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Miami-Dade County is a public entity subject to Chapter 119 of the Florida Statutes concerning public records. E
mail messages are covered under such laws and thus subject to disclosure.
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